
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                     

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

October 12, 2017 

Student Editor: Julia Schibbelhut 

LHS / St. Paul-Onalaska WI 

 

Homecoming 2017: 
Back to the Luther 

The football team took a turn doing the cheering as they 

powered up smiling kids, parents, professors, and students 

at the annual Sprinter Fun Run. This event started off with a 

scenic course through campus and then ended with fun for 

everyone in the gym—including bouncing in the “Wartburg 

Castle,” riding the mechanical “papal” bull, and nailing the 

95 Theses to the “church doors”! It was a blast! 

Cheers erupted from the crowd as hosts Garrett Buch 

(Manitowoc LHS / First German-Manitowoc WI) and Zach 

Satorius (LPS / Grace-Falls Church VA) brought them back to 

2006 with a performance of High School Musical’s “We’re All 

in This Together.” The talent show captivated the audience with 

dancing, singing, instrument playing, and even creative cooking. 

It’s always a must-see when you come to MLC! 

The peaceful fall afternoon starkly contrasted with the 

cutthroat powderpuff football game that these sophomore 

girls (pictured) played! Homecoming was filled with 

intramural games that brought Knights together for fun and 

fiery competition. Dodgeball, powderbuff volleyball, and an 

Iron Chef contest in the caf also helped pack this past week 

with excitement for everyone! 

“An Adventure in Time” sent students scrambling across 

campus to take pictures with MLC icons. The theme, “Back to 

the Luther,” was expertly conveyed with references to 

Reformation 500 and the movie Back to the Future. Lucy 

Matteucci (CLHS / Living Hope-Wildomar CA, pictured right) 

says, “I loved that history was mixed in with our campus life in 

this event. We don't realize that history is all around us!”  


